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October 13, 2016 

Ramon S. Torrecilha, Ph.D. 
Office of the President 
Westfield State University 
577 Western Ave. 
Westfield, MA 01086 

Dear President Torrecilha: 

It is with great pleasure that I extend sincere congratulations to you from Keene State College 
in Keene , New Hampshire, on your inauguration as the twentieth President of Westfield State 
University. 

I am proud to be your colleague in this important work and wish you all the best as you 
advance the mission of your institution and the purposes of higher education. 

Sincerely, 

Anne E. Huot, PhD 
President 
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